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Minutes of Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh Parish Council held on 

Wednesday 14th April 2021 at Via Zoom at 7.30pm 
Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of 

the meeting, for statements or questions from members of the public 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Attendance: Cllr John Austin, Cllr Delia Burton, Cllr James Cripps, Cllr Alun Jones, Cllr James Good, Cllr 
David Williams and Julie Bunker (Clerk) 
 

1. Apologies 
To receive and accept any apologies for absence 

 
2. Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 

None were declared 
 

3. Minutes 
To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council meeting of 10th March 2021 

 The minutes were unanimously agreed and will be signed adhering to safe social distancing practices 
 

4. To approve payments for April 2021 
All payments were reviewed and agreed, The Clerk will arrange for cheques to be signed by Cllr Austin 
and Burton adhering to safe social distancing practices 
Cheque No Payee    Description   Amount  

 1315 Julie Bunker   Apr-21    £458.33 
 1316 Julie Bunker   Expenses   £50.04 
 1317 TBS    Dog Waste disposal  £60.00 
 1318 D A Fane   Payroll Admin 2020 - 2021 £120.00 
 1319 Sign Wizzard   KSH Sign and install  £934.76 
 1320 Royal British Legion  Tommy Silhouettes x 2  £350.00 
 1321 Sue Howgate   Printing of 2 flyers  £95.00 
 1322 Richard Billyard Grasscutting  March 2021   £701.80 
 1323 Richard Billyard   Tree work around Village £460.00 
 1324 Red Kite Radio Donation Second donation as agreed at 
      July 2020 meeting  £500.00 
      Total    £3,729.93 
 

5. Planning Applications, appeals and injunctions 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning committee. 
(Updated list sent prior to meeting) 

 All current applications were discussed and comments agreed as necessary 
 

6. Neighbourhood Plan: Report from Cllr James Good 
The referendum will be voted on 7th May 2021 alongside the local elections. 
A flyer has been sent round to all houses as a reminder about the NP, the flyer consisted of the 
information statement produced by Buckinghshire Council. 
 

7. Kimble Stewart Hall: Report from Cllr Delia Burton 
Hall still not re-opened and first time it will be used will be for the local elections, the hall still has all the 
Covid secure signage, one way system, hand gel, etc in place so it should not be too much of an onerous 
task but further information is awaiting from Buckinghamshire Council. 
 
The new sign is up and has received very positive feedback, the planters are in-situ and Rob Mill has 
ordered the plants which should be in in a couple of weeks.  
 

8. Annual Parish Meeting and Annual Meeting of the Parish Council – 12th May 2021 – confirm times 
and restrictions at the Hall to meet Covid criteria. 
As from 6th May 2021 we are not legally allowed to meet remotely so both our AMPC and APM will need 
to be in the main hall with socially distancing adhered too.  The Annual Meeting of the Parish Council will 
take place at 7pm followed by the Annual Parish Meeting at 8pm. 
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9. B4009 – Proposed course of action on safety in this area – Cllr James Cripps 

Councillor Cripps presented his report on this issue and it was agreed that we should request a feasibility 
study from TfB via the Community Board so we can benefit from 50/50 funding.  They will then look at all 
the possibilities here and come back to us with costs and schemes.  It is unlikely they will suggest a 
reduced speed limit on this road but we will keep pushing for this. 

 
10. Marsh Kerbing Project – Update from Councillors Good and Williams 

Cllrs Good and Williams met with our local area technician, James Tunnard, and walked through Marsh 
Village so James could see the issues.  Improved signage, re painting of road markings, carriageway 
edge repair and white line painted on the edge of carriageway at strategic places were suggested.  We 
will now apply to Community Board and PACS Team for funding and scheme brief, 

 
11. Elections – 8th May 2021 – update and agree any actions 

We have a contested election this year as we have 8 candidates.  
 

12. Corona Virus – General discussion and information exchange only 
Second vaccines are being undertaken locally. 

 
13. Correspondence, reports and Issues (for information only) 

• Clerks Report   
• Letter from Mr Aaron Kidd re speeds on A4010/Church Lane/Bridge Street 

Councillor Cripps will formulate a formal response to Mr Kidd 
• The Tommy Silhouette Statues have been received, it will be decided whether to keep 

them up permanently or to rotate around the village or just put them up on key dates. 
• Reports/Issues from Councillors 

• The railings on the Marsh bridge have still not been put back up, the Clerk will chase up 
with the Infrastructure team. 

 
• Correspondence Received 

• All Email correspondence has been circulated to Councillors and, where necessary, 
added to the agenda for discussion 

 
14. To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting to be held on 12th May 2021 

None put forward  
 
 
  
  

 
 

 
 

           Chairman…………………………      Date 12th May 2021 
   


